February 2, 2012

David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-4720

Re: Docket TG-120072
Dear Mr. Danner:

With regards to the above named Docket for Ada-Lin Waste Systems, Inc. d/b/a
Sunshine Disposal & Recycling; we request waiver from General Rate proceeding
requirements in WAC 480-07-520.

The Spokane Regional Solid Waste System increased disposal fees effective February
1, 2012 from $98.00 to $104.00 per ton. With the original filing we submitted work
papers demonstrating that this rate increase will only cover the additional costs relating
to this increase. For this Tariff area, the proposed rates will generate approximately
$1,700 in additional annual revenue.

Current rates have been in effect since October 1, 2009. While the current rates were
filed by the previous owner of this territory, the operations of this small territory of about
365 customers have not changed significantly, and there has been no substantial
customer growth.

If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-924-5678 x217
or at jchni@sunshinedisposal. com.

Respectfully,

John Lloyd
Chief Financial Officer
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